
Michael Alto 
 
The continued cleanup of contamination on the former GE Aviation property at 220 S Dawson
Street, Seattle, WA 98108 is very important not only to my health as a resident of Georgetown
because of its proximity to me and my family, but also for the environment and the risk of further
water contamination. 

GE is responsible for this contamination and should be responsible for the continued cleanup of this
contamination.
 


